
Ken Schroeder


From: Ken Schroeder


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 8:20 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Need your help understanding the unsigned memo disputing NWS


Dear Ms Roberts,


I am a huge advocate of the value of NOAA and the NWS provides to inform and protect the public and keep


us safe. I am confused and concerned at the recent rebuke by NOAA of the risk Alabama residents faced


from Hurricane Dorian. Clearly there were ulterior political motives at play here for you and your


department to issue an unsigned memo in support of President Trump's bizarre obsession with insisting


Alabama was at risk from Hurricane Dorian. What am I missing here? People died. People lost children.


People lost parents. People lost everything they had in this devastating storm. NOAA's role in this historic


devastation now appears to be as a puppet government agency protecting an insecure President who


cannot admit he was incorrect. Wow. I am so disappointed in an agency I respected.


Please share any information that may help restore my faith in NOAA's integrity.


Thank you.


Sincerely,


Ken Schroeder


Atlanta, GA


Sent from my iPhone
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